
Year 3 Learning Together – Autumn 2 

Welcome back, I hope you all had a wonderful half term!  

Our topic for this half term is: 

 
Here are some of the things your child will learn this half term:   

English:  

 We are going to be 

look at a range of 

information texts 

and we will be 

writing our own 

based on an animal 

from Marwell.  

 We will also be 

reading a range of 

texts and practise 

retrieving 

information and 

making predictions 

using the text to 

help us.  

Maths:  

 We will be learning 

to recall and use 

multiplication and 

division facts for 

the 5, 10, 2, 4, 8  

and 3 times-tables –

These can be 

practiced at home. 

 We will also be 

learning to solve 

multiplication and 

division problems.  

Science : Animals including humans 

In addition to our trip to Marwell on the 16th 

November 2017.  

We will:  

 Identify that animals including humans 

need the right types and amounts of nutrition.  

 Look at and compare human and animal 

skeletons and muscles. 

Geography  

We will be looking at the achievements of the 

Ancient Egyptian civilization. 

Art: 

We will be looking at artist’s pictures of religious 

people and we will try to use these in our own 

work.  

RE: Concept: Holiness 

We will be learning about why some Christians 

believe Mary is holy. We will also think about what 

holiness means to us.  

 

Homework and Spellings  

 Spellings are given out on a Monday and 

are tested in school on the following 

Monday. 

 English and Maths Homework is given 

out on a Wednesday and due back in 

school on Monday.  

 If you have any questions about 

homework, please see me by 

Thursday.   

 A few reminders  

 Our PE days are Monday and Wednesday.  

Please ensure that children have the correct PE Kit- 

yellow t shirt, black shorts/ leggings and plimsolls or 

trainers. One of their sessions will be outside and on 

cold days sweatshirts/ tracksuits may be worn.  

 Children should be reading at home every day for at 

least 10 minutes. Parents please sign reading records 

to show children have read. Remember the more you 

read the more prizes you get!  

 It is important that children have a labelled water 

bottle in school.                              

 


